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29th June 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I am writing to inform you that we have had notification from Bolton Council that the cost of 

a School Meal has been increased to £2.20 per day starting in September. 

 

If you wish to change your child’s meal pattern to packed lunches, please contact school as 

soon as possible.  

 

I am sorry for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

Many thanks 

 

 

Mrs V L Evans-Jones 

Office Manager  
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